
Dear Patients,  
 
The American Dental Association has advised that all dental offices postpone elective 
procedures for the next few weeks. 
 
Hunsaker Dental has made the very hard decision to temporarily close our office. We will be 
open for emergencies only for the safety of our staff and patients. The Hunsaker Dental team is 
concerned for the well being of our patients and community and want to help reduce the 
spread of COVID-19.  
 
We ask for your patience during this time while we reschedule appointments. We are truly 
sorry for any inconvenience. We will keep you all updated on the ADA recommendations as we 
get them.  
 
Please stay safe and take care of yourselves and your family.  
 
Thank you,  
Hunsaker Dental  

 


